
Appendix 6 

Report from the Select Committee on the Constitution 
 
The Select Committee has added significant value to the work of National Council since its 
formation.  The Committee has contributed to each Council meeting on matters relating to 
the Constitution and from this National Councillors have taken rule amendments and 
motions to the Annual General Meeting, the majority of which have been accepted. 
 
The Select Committee has added value of the National Council to the Association  and 
provides very useful report on ongoing constitutional matters for National Council 
information.  It is recommended that the Select Committee on the Constitution continues. 
 
The following Select Committee members are willing to stand for re-election. 
 
Alan Ransome – Chairman 
Alex Murdoch – Deputy Chairman 
Neil Le Milliere 
Malcolm Allsop 
 
Peter Charters has decided not to seek re-election as he is no longer National Councillor for 
Berkshire, although he is Deputy.  Peter is more than happy with the work of the Select 
Committee has produced, but in the circumstances wishes to step aside.  
 
Jos Kelly withdrew from the Committee due to his appointment to the Board and Richard 
Scruton wishes not to stand for re-election as he believes his work has been completed with 
regard to the 18-page review. 
 
 
 
Alan Ransome 
Chairman 
Select Committee on the Constitution 
 
2nd October 2023 


